WASHINGTON, D. C. SALES OFFICE EMERSON 3-8110

March 23, 1960

Dear Mr. Morss

I want to thank you for your very nice letter, and I apologize for being so long in answering it. I am chief engineer for Town and Country Network and we have several other radio stations around the country so I am in and out here and there, that is my only excuse for being so long in sending a reply to your letter.

I do wish to confirm your DX report of our station WQMR on Feb. 14, 1960 though and say that your letter matched our program log of that date.

Thanks again for the nice report and hope to hear from you again sometime.

Very truly yours,

Jim Petty Chief Engineer